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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

This week the Tiddlers have been using coloured chalks to create underwater scenes and have produced 

some lovely pictures.  The Minnows have completed their seaside pictures and have started to learn 

about ways to make number bonds to 10.  In the Sticklebacks class the children have been investigating 

the different types of trees in our environment and they then made a pictogram of their favourite trees, 

which they thoroughly enjoyed and found most informative.  The children in Seahorses have been 

creating amazing sketches of flowers in their art lessons.  Along with rehearsing for their fantastic brass 

concert, the Stingrays class has started rehearsals for the end of year production.  They have also been 

concentrating hard on their termly assessments.  The Sharks have been practising their computer skills, 

using Powerpoint to create non-chronological reports about Ancient Baghdad.  Rehearsals for the play 

are also underway, ready for a great show in a few weeks.  

 

 

NOSSP Quadkids Final 

On Wednesday afternoon ten of our Year 6 children attended the North Oxfordshire Quadkids Final at 

Cooper School. 

We congratulate our athletes for coming third in a very 

competitive event!   This is another fantastic achievement for our 

small school. 
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Music Concert 

It was wonderful to see so many parents, carers, and other 

family members coming to watch our brilliant musical 

performance last night.  The children played superbly, with 

great confidence, and this resulted in a wonderful concert for all. 

 

 

 

 

“Child of the Week” 

Well done to the following children who have received certificates this week : 

 

Minnows   Ruben R-B and Mason C-M 

Sticklebacks   William K and Shay D   

Seahorses   James B and Emily B 

Stingrays   Aidan E and Jake S 

Sharks    Maia A-S and Arlen W 

 

 

Activities Next Week 

Monday 24th to Thursday 27th June   Year 6 Bikeability Training 

Friday 28th June     Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bottles for FoFS 

The weeks are flying by and it will soon by the FoFS Summer Fete.  Please be reminded that we need 

bottles for the “Water or Wine” stall; full or empty bottles are accepted as long as they have screw top 

lids.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

**  Helpers for FoFS Summer Fete  ** 

If you are able to volunteer some of your time to help on a stall or assist in some way 

please do sign up on the noticeboard in the courtyard, email the office, or speak to one of 

the FoFS team.  It would be most appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

School Disco Volunteers 
 

        It is a lot of fun and just a small amount of effort!  The upcoming disco would be the ideal time to  

           shadow the current organisers and learn what’s involved so, if you are keen, please contact  

                                            Anna Simpson or Louise Vaughan via the school office.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay and Play 

Next Friday 28th June is the school Sports’ Day so there will be no Stay and Play on that day. 

We are still looking for volunteers to be present on Friday mornings; please speak to Charlotte 

Robson or the office. 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Jon Hart 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 

Mon 24th to Thurs 27th June – Year 6 Bikeability Training 

Fri 28th June – Sports Day 

Mon 24th June – National Sports Week 

Tues 2nd July – Seahorses Trip to Harcourt Arboretum 

Thurs 4th July – Class Swop Day and new Tiddlers & Minnows Induction 

Fri 5th July – FoFS Summer Fete 

Wed 10th July – Stingrays and Sharks Play Performance 
Thurs 11th July – Seahorses Trip to Appleyard Orchard 
Thurs 11th July – Stingrays and Sharks Play Performance 
Mon 15th July – Year 6 Presentation Evening 

Tues 16th July – Year 6 Trip to Hinksey Pool 

Thurs 18th July – Summer School Disco 

Tues 23rd July – Leavers’ Service 10am 


